
 

 

 
SOUTHEND-ON-SEA CITY COUNCIL 

(PRITTLEBROOK FOOTPATH, WESTCLIFF-ON-SEA) 
 (TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF PEDESTRIAN ACCESS) ORDER 2024 

TTO2298 
 

Notice is given that the Southend-on-Sea City Council under Section 14(1) of the Road Traffic 
Regulation Act 1984 has proposed to make the above Order.  

 
Works are required for BAM Nuttall ltd to replace Debris Screen and refurbishment of Screen 
Compound. 
 
The effect of the Order will be as listed in Table 1 to this Order. The effect of the orders will be to 
prohibit pedestrians access to the footpath included in Table 1 to this notice. 
 
The Orders will come into effect on 18th November 2024 and may continue in force for 6 months or until 
the works have been completed, whichever is the earlier and will apply only during such time and to 
such extent as indicated by traffic signs. 

 
Richard Lumley  

Director of Infrastructure & Environment 
 
 

Civic Centre, Victoria Avenue, 
Southend-on-Sea, Essex.  SS2 6ER     Dated: 11th November 2024 
 
 

 
 
 

Ref Location Extent of Works Restriction Dates 

TTO2298 Prittle Brook Path Closure of the footway at Prittle 
Brook Path from Blenheim Crescent 
to between Cheltenham Drive and 
Cricketfield Grove alongside 
Manchester Drive. 

Prohibition of 
Pedestrians   

18/11/2024 
– 
18/02/2025 


